
 

We are almost at the end of term and what a term it has been. The staff and children have adapted 

to our new way of school life so well and as I look around the school it is clear the joy of learning and 

the Christmas spirit has not diminished in any way at all.  We will be open right until the end of the 

term (including Friday 18th). Thank you for supporting the Mini Vinnie Christmas appeals, there is still 

time to donate new toys and adult socks. Look out for the new school film on twitter and next week 

our KS1 Nativity and KS2 Christingle performances.                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Stay Safe & God bless 

Mrs Robertson 
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This weeks attendance winners are 

 

Congratulations, enjoy your extra playtime! 

#We love learning in school 

 

House Points 

Well done everyone who has been working 

hard to gain house dojos this week 

Aidan—586 

Bede—461 

Cuthbert—536 

Oswald—661 

Next week we will find out the GRAND TOTAL for 

the term and see which house will receive a 

special treat! 

 

New School Prospectus 

Please have a look at the new school 

prospectus on the website. We are 

very proud of it and  

Christmas Parties 

Christmas parties kicked 

off with Acorn and Maple 

classes this week, so 

much fun was had by all 

and all the children 

looked amazing in their 

party outfits. 

Next week all the other 

year groups will be enjoy-

ing their parties too, re-

member you can wear 

your party clothes all day 

on your party day. 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Thank you so much to the 

catering staff who put on 

a super spread for our 

Christmas lunch today. 

Everyone loved the food 

and enjoyed pulling the 

crackers! 

 

KS1 Nativity & KS2 Christingle 

I have heard so much singing 

around school in bubbles and 

outside this week as the 

teachers and children have 

worked hard to get the filming 

done for the Nativity and Christingle. 

Once these have been edited we will 

be sharing them with parents.   

Santa Dash 

Amazing Santa Dash to-

day in Christmas jumpers. 

Well done to all children 

who took part. 

Raffle tickets 

Please return all raffle tickets to school by Mon-

day. If you require any more then contact the 

school office and Mrs Smith will be on hand to 

help. All proceeds will go to the school fund. 

The school council will draw the raffle before 

the end of next week.  

 



 

Main Term dates 2020-21 

December 

Advent begins 

Monday 14th—Pine Christmas party 

Tuesday 15th—Ash & Poplar Christmas Party 

Wednesday 16th—Willow Christmas Party 

Thursday 17th—Oak Christmas Party 

KS1 Nativity and KS2 Christingle videos to be shared with parents by the end of term 

January 

Monday 4th—PD day (School closed to pupils) 

Tuesday 5th—School reopens for all pupils 

 

All dates are provisional and changes may be made. 

Autumn 1:  

2nd September -23rd October  

Autumn2:  

2nd November -18th December  

Spring 1:  

5th January -12th February  

Spring 2:  

22nd February -26th March  

Summer 1:  

12th April -28th May  

Summer 2:  

7th June -16th July  


